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Wednesday 6th November 2018 
 
Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
On Friday 15th November we will be having a non-school uniform day in aid of Children in 
Need. The theme this year is ‘dress like Pudsey bear’. There will be a voluntary contribution 
of £1 to dress up. There will also be lots of different class activities surrounding Pudsey and 
Children in Need throughout the day which the children will participate in.  
 
Alongside this, we will also be holding a guess the number of objects in a jar challenge to 
win a book voucher. This will take place in the office at break times and will take place from 
Monday 11th November to Thursday 14th November. Each guess will cost 20p, with 3 
guesses costing 50p. The winner will be announced on Friday 15th November.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
We hope you will encourage your children to take part in helping us raise money for a 
fantastic charity and cannot wait to see their costumes.  
 
Yours sincerely,  
 
 
 
 
On behalf of the school council.  
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